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Mauri ora whānau, 
 
Te kupu o te wiki, the word of the week 
 
We are excited to introduce to you  Te kupu o te wiki, the word of the week 
To encourage our children and their families to learn new Māori words, we will 
have a word of the week that appears in the newsletter and in their classrooms.  
Give it a go and drop it into conversation when you can!  Your kids will love to hear 
you using Te Reo Māori and so will Whaea Ange!   
 
Mauria te pono – Believe in yourself! 
 
The word for the week 13 – 17 March is: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
3  Way Conferences 
Friday 24 March 8.30am – 5.30pm 
Bookings can be made online now for 3 way conferences.  The website address is 
www.schoolinterviews.co.nz.  Use the event code htt62 to access our school 
portal.  If you need assistance with this, please contact the school office and they 
will book an interview for you.  Please note that bookings will close on Wednesday 
22nd March.  Please note that teachers will be involved in 3WCs all day and normal 
classes won’t be taking place.  Children will come to school for their 3WC only.  
There will be no school buses running on this day. 
 
Navy Blue Merino Jerseys 
Should you wish to order a navy blue merino jersey and have it embroidered with 
our school logo as part of the uniform.  Please visit  
www.merinowoolforschool.co.nz to order your jersey and contact The Little House 
Embroidery at Winchester, phone 03 615 6004, to have our school logo stitched on 
in the correct thread prior to being worn at school.  The school office has a variety 
of sizes that can be tried on before or after school, prior to purchase. 

Kaiako			Teacher	


